

Headteacher: Owen Phillips Woodhill, Woolwich, London, SE18 5JE T: 020 8854 5055

> info@inspirewoodhill.co.uk fwww.woodhillschool.co.uk

Thursday 2nd May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

## **Re: Uniform Expectations**

We are writing to you with regards to our school uniform expectations. As we enter the Summer Term, we would like to remind the community of our expectations for uniform at Woodhill Primary School to ensure all children are in the correct uniform at all times. We ask that parents and carers ensure all items of clothing are labelled appropriately with your child's name.

#### **UNIFORM**

## **Compulsory School Uniform**

**Black jumper** or **cardigan** with or without the school logo & **White polo shirt** with or without the school logo



Plain black or grey trousers, shorts, or skirt
Plain black or grey pinafore dress or green gingham dress



# Plain flat black shoes or plain black trainers (no coloured soles, laces or design)



### Winter

- Black V-neck jumper or cardigan with or without Woodhill logo
- White polo shirt with or without Woodhill logo
- Grey or black trousers, skirt or pinafore dress (no jeans or tracksuit bottoms)









info@inspirewoodhill.co.uk fwww.woodhillschool.co.uk

- Plain flat black shoes or plain black trainers (no coloured soles, laces or designs)
- White, black or grey socks or grey tights
- Book bag with Woodhill logo

### Summer

- White polo shirt with Woodhill logo
- Grey or black trousers / shorts, skirt or pinafore dress (no jeans or tracksuit bottoms)
- Green summer dress
- Plain flat black shoes or plain black trainers (no coloured soles, laces or designs)
- White, black or grey socks or grey tights
- Book bag with Woodhill logo

### **PE UNIFORM**



As with expectations around the Woodhill School uniform, please may we urge you to stick to plain white or black t-shirt with black shorts and joggers for PE uniform. We will not be permitting football style shirts, or coloured logo tracksuits and trainers.

PE Kit can be kept safe in a kit-bag in school throughout the week.

If you would like to discuss anything about our PE lessons or uniform expectations, please do contact the School office via telephone or email on <a href="mailto:info@woodhill.greenwich.sch.uk">info@woodhill.greenwich.sch.uk</a>

With best wishes

Mr O Phillips Headteacher

O Phillip





